
FREE HOUR OF CODE Workshop
@ Mamaroneck Library

THURSDAY DECEMBER 11th

 from 4:30 – 5:30 PM
In the Technology Lab on the 1st floor of the Mamaroneck Library

Open to Students in Grades 5-12

Anyone can learn the basics, and have fun doing it!

The Hour of Code is a one-hour introduction to computer science, designed 
to demystify code and show that anybody can learn the basics

The Hour of Code is a global movement reaching tens of millions of 
students in 180+ countries. This free one-hour tutorial will be led by local 

resident Lee Wexler. 
No experience needed.

Registration is required / Grades 5 -12.
Contact Ellen in Teen Library at 914-630-5875
 to reserve your space  (Limited to 10 students)




